
Letter of Gratitude 

Dear [Advisor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude 

for the invaluable support and guidance you provided during my pre-med advising journey. 

Your expertise and encouragement were instrumental in helping me navigate the complexities of 

the medical school application process. I truly appreciate the time you dedicated to our meetings 

and the insights you shared regarding course selections, extracurricular activities, and interview 

preparation. 

Thanks to your advice, I feel more confident about pursuing my dream of becoming a physician. 

Your belief in my potential has inspired me to strive for excellence and perseverance. 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. I am fortunate to have had you as my 

advisor, and I look forward to keeping you updated on my progress in the future. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


